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22nd May 2018 
 
 
Dear Mr Taylor 
 
EN010082 – THE TEES COMBINED CYCLE POWER PLANT PROJECT – PROPOSED 
NON-MATERIAL CHANGE IN RELATION TO BUILDING HEIGHTS 
 
THE PLANNING ACT 2008 (AS AMENDED) AND THE INFRASTRUCTURE PLANNING 
(EXAMINATION PROCEDURE) RULES 2010 (AS AMENDED) – RULE 17 
 
Thank you for notifying Public Health England (PHE) of the proposed changes to this 
Nationally Significant Infrastructure Project (NSIP). We note the necessary amendments to 
be made in the application documents and the justification of why the change is considered 
non-material.   

On this occasion we have no additional comments to provide at this stage of the NSIP 
application.  

We note that we have replied to earlier consultations as listed below and this response 

should be read in conjunction with that earlier correspondence. 

Request for Scoping Opinion 15 March 2017 

Response to Section 42 20 July 2017 

Yours sincerely 

 

Haymond Lam  
Environmental Public Health Scientist 




